From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov

Sent: Thursday, October 14, 2021 5:59 AM

To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting;

Hall, David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole; Van Wagner, Keith

**Subject:** IRC eComment

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

You've received a new form based mail from https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First\_Name : Robin

 $Last\_Name:$ 

Sales

E-mail:

Phone:

## eComment:

I am a member of the Encinitas Equity Committee, Encinitas 4 Equality, and Showing Up for Racial Justice, North County. After viewing the proposed redistributing map, I am frankly dumbfounded that the Commissioners did not listen to the input from residents in District 3. I have lived in Encinitas for 34 years and do not understand the affiliation of the Coastal area with the rural inland areas. It is clear that in proposing this map, you have ignored the work that many did in focusing on common environmental concerns (sea level rise, clean ocean and waterways), racial justice and equity, and health and medical access (Scripps Hospital in both La Jolla and Encinitas). I do appreciate the attempts to balance the diversity of the population, however I would imagine that rural San Diegans would be scratching their heads in figuring out how their concerns mesh with those in the Coastal area. You must listen to the constituents and redraw the maps.

Submit:

Submit